
APPLIANCES CONTAINING FREON 
Do you have an appliance you need to get rid of that contains freon?  Appliances that contain freon are 
refrigerators, dehumidifiers, water coolers, freezers, and air conditioners. If purchasing a new appliance, 
talk with the company about them taking the old one when they deliver the new appliance.  

If the freon is removed by a professional and a sticker is placed on the appliance that it is freon-free, the 
item can be brought to the Borough Building bins on Saturdays or Sundays from 10 AM to 4 PM and 
placed in the steel recycling bin. 

There is a Freon Hotline residents can call to get information on freon removal. (1-888-GO-FREON), or 
residents can call Appliance Warehouse or Construction Junction if they wish to recycle the appliance. 

 

Appliance Warehouse offers FREE appliance drop off at their location (20 South 6th Street-rear, Pittsburgh, 
15203), Monday through Saturday from 9 AM to 5 PM. They will also pick up the appliance for a fee. 
Contact Appliance Warehouse at 412/ 381-8800 for more information. Appliance Warehouse also takes 
other appliances like ovens, washers, dryers, etc.  

 

Construction Junction has a $10 handling fee for acceptance of ALL refrigerant-containing appliances. 
When any refrigerant appliance is brought to Construction Junction (214 N. Lexington Street, Pittsburgh, 
15208), the first step is to go into the store to pay the fee at the front register. Once you receive a receipt, 
reverse the vehicle into the ‘Donate Here’ doors to drop off the item(s). Donation-receiving staff will ask to 
see the receipt before handling any Freon appliances.  

Appliance Warehouse handles proper refrigerant recapture and appliance refurbishing for Construction 
Junction. Appliances that can’t be refurbished are recycled for scrap metals. The fee paid to Construction 
Junction supports their efforts to continue to offer this environmental service. Contact Construction 
Junction at 412/ 243-5025 for more information.  


